
  

 
 
         

     17th January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Barton Class and Pre-school Chinese New Year celebration – Wednesday 29th January 

Parents and carers are invited to join Barton class and Shoreham Village Preschool for a Chinese New Year 
celebration from 2.30pm on the 29th January 2025 in the main school hall. Please come in via the office to sign 
in. 
 
Please advise the school if you or your child have any access requirements via email to 
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Corlett 
Barton Class 

   Shoreham Village School   
Church Street. 

Shoreham. 
Sevenoaks. 

                                                                  Kent   
TN14 7SN 

 Headteacher. 
  Mrs G Lovatt-Young.  

01959 522228 
www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 


